
May 7, 2019

VIA E-MAIL

Office of the Secretary
Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F Street, N.E.
Washington, DC 20549-1090

Re: File Nos. SR-NYSE-2019-07; SR-NYSEAmer-2019-03; SR-NYSEArca-2019-07; SR-
NYSENAT-2019-03

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The New York Stock Exchange LLC, NYSE American LLC, and NYSE National, Inc. hereby
inform you that they intend to withdraw SR-NYSE-2019-07, SR-NYSEAmer-2019-03, and SR-
NYSENAT-2019-03, respectively.1 NYSE Arca, Inc. has withdrawn SR-NYSEArca-2019-07.2 The
referenced filings are substantially similar.

In addition, NYSE Arca, Inc. withdraws its response to the comment letter from Douglas
A. Cifu, Chief Executive Officer, Virtu Financial (“Virtu”),3 submitted in connection with SR-
NYSEArca-2019-07. 4

1 See Securities Exchange Act Release Nos. 85456 (March 29, 2019), 84 FR 13359 (April 4,
2019) (SR-NYSE-2019-07); 85451 (March 29, 2019), 84 FR 13339 (April 4, 2019) (SR-
NYSEAmer-2019-03); and 85449 (March 29, 2019), 84 FR 13324 (April 4, 2019) (SR-
NYSENAT-2019-03).

2 See Securities Exchange Act Release No. 85450 (March 29, 2019), 84 FR 13378 (April 4,
2019) (SR-NYSEArca-2019-07).

3 See Letter from Douglas A. Cifu, Chief Executive Officer, Virtu, to Eduardo A. Aleman,
Deputy Secretary, U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission, dated April 25, 2019.

4 See Letter from Martha Redding, Associate General Counsel, NYSE Arca, Inc. to Office of
the Secretary, U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission, dated May 3, 2019.
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Very truly yours,


